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Important dates  

Spring Term 2018 

 

24th April-26th April-Y3 visit the 

Science Museum 

25th April-9.00-9.30 parent coffee 

morning in the library-Managing   

children’s behaviour 

24th-27th April-Y4 Into University 

workshops 

3rd May-School will be closed for a 

polling day 

7th May-School closed for May Day 

14th May KS2 SATs Week 

15th May-School Photos 

25th May –Last day of the half term. 

Please note all information      

regarding dates, policies and the 

curriculum can be found on our 

website at 

www.newcity.newham.sch.uk 

 

  A message from the Head Teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carer,  

Welcome back to a new term and hopefully the weather will now be much better! I hope 

you had a good break over the holidays. 

Over the holidays we had some gym equipment installed into the playground. This is to 

encourage exercise during the breaks. Please can I ask that children are supervised using 

the equipment at the start and the end of the day, as they are during breaks in school 

time. We also have new markings to the playground floor to encourage more games and 

active participation during children’s break and lunch times.  

We have lots of events to look forward to this term including the Family Fun Day on June 

30th and our International Evening in July. I hope to see you at these events, as well as 

at our weekly coffee mornings on Wednesdays in the library. Next Wednesday, April 

25th our coffee morning will be on managing children’s behaviour. Come for a coffee and 

a biscuit! 

As you are aware on April 1st 2018 New City Primary School officially joined the Boleyn 

Trust. The aims of the trust are: 

 To deliver the highest expectations and outcomes for pupils in disadvantaged 

communities. 

 To share resources across our schools to provide best value services.  

 To offer staff excellent personal and professional development opportunities 

across our schools. 

 To offer parents outstanding school choices to nurture pride and aspiration in our 

communities. 

The Boleyn Trust has an established Teaching School offering strategic support to 

schools across London. It also has the East London School Centred Initial Teaching    

facility to train over 50 teachers each year.  

The Boleyn trust is directly funded by the Department of Education and is accountable 

through rigorous scrutiny by the Education and Skills Funding Agency and Ofsted. 

Further information about the Boleyn Trust and its family of schools can be found by 

clicking hhtp://www.boleyntrust.org or visit our website at newcity.newham.sch.uk 

All the best-Mrs Stone.  

Healthy Eating 

It is always a special day here at 

New City when we celebrate a 

child’s birthday. However as a 

healthy school we ask that    

children do not bring in cakes 

and sweets for birthdays and      

celebrations. Thank you for your 

continued support. 



Star of the Week  

RD-Aleena  RMP-Sophie  RS-Talha 

1M-Abdullahi  1S-Khadija  1SH-Sarim 

2F-Farhana  2J-Ketki  2P-Areeza 

3P-Janilson  3B-Maisie  3ZJ-Chaniya 

4B-Alicia  4S-Hafizah  4W-Darius 

5F-Petruti  5B-Haris  5K-Aleks 

6A-Gabriel  6H-Zuleikha  6P-Ayana 

Week  2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Choice Meatball Marinara 

Melt 

Lasagne Roast Turkey and 

Stuffing 

Fish Goujons Hot Dog in a Roll 

Vegetarian 

Choice 

 

Tomato and Basil 

Pasta 

Lemon and Lentil 

Curry 

Roast Butternut 

and Red Onion 

Tart 

Veggie Quesadilla Quorn Hot Dog in a Roll 

Carb and 

Vegetable 

Selection 

Mashed Potaotes 

Cauliflower and 

Courgette medley 

Focaccia 

Rice 

Mixed Vegetables 

Roast Potatoes 

Carrots and     

Cabbage (Organic) 

Baby Baked Pota-

toes 

Green Beans 

Jacket Wedges 

Garden Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Scotch Pancakes 

with Fruit and Greek 

Yoghurt 

Chocolate and    

Orange Shortbread 

Mango Rice     

Pudding 

Carrot Cake with 

Cream Cheese   

Topping 

Peach Flapjack 

Clubs 

 

 

Clubs will be running after school between 3.30-4.30. All of 

our clubs are currently full, however if you would like your 

child to join the waiting lists please see Miss Archer to 

complete a form.  

Monday-Open Library for all children and parents 

 

Tuesday-Homework club (KS1), Homework Club (KS2), 

Gymnastics Club (Yr 3 and 4), Lego Club (KS1), TAG Rugby 

(KS2), Textiles (Yr5), Flute (identified children) 

 

Wednesday-Lego Club (KS2), Tennis Club (yr 3 and 4),   

cycle club (KS1 and 2) 

 

Thursday-Board games club (KS2), Boys football club 

(Football team), Lego club (KS1), Choir (KS1 and 2), Cooking 

Club (KS1 and 2) 

 

Sun Cream  

 

 

A quick reminder, as the weather improves we ask that 

you ensure that your child is protected from the sun with 

a high factor sun cream. Please apply the sun cream     

before the start of the day and we ask that children do 

not bring in bottles of sun cream.  

Many thanks for your continued support.  

Coffee morning  

 

 

 

 

Please come along to our parents coffee morning on managing your 

child’s behaviour, find out what strategies and tips you can      

implement to help you have a positive outlook on your parenting 

skill, and relationships with your children.  This will be held in the 

library on Wednesday 25th at 9.00 am  

Thank you  


